FHS: Notice of changing the place of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 04 May 2020, Ho Chi Minh City Book Distribution Corporation announced changing the place of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Corporation as follows:

· Time to hold the Meeting: at 08:30 a.m. on 15 May 2020 (Friday);

· New place of the Meeting: Hall on Floor 5, Headquarter of Fahasa, No. 60-62 Le Loi Street – Ben Nghe Ward – District 1 – Ho Chi Minh City;
· Number of the Corporation’s shareholders is very large; measures for prevention and control of Covid-19 epidemic must be carried out. Therefore, Organization Committee of the Meeting recommends the shareholders to establish a group and appoint a representative to attend the Meeting, or authorize members of Board of Directors to attend the Meeting.
Letter of authorization is attached to the invitation letter.

Documents for the Meeting are uploaded on website of the Corporation at link www.fahasasg.com.vn 

